
18th June 2008

Michelle O’Byrne MP

State Minister for Environment, P,H,A,S & R.
Ground Floor
Public Buildings
53 St John Street
Launceston
Tasmania    7250

Dear Minister,

On-going Forestry Smoke Issues

This is to confirm my telephone call to your Launceston office and to your Department of
Environment yesterday to enquire if you are able to provide me with a date and time yet
to meet with you on this issue. I was advised on 5th June you are considering it but have
heard nothing.

To bring you up to date, I have had to attend Accident and Emergency on four occasions
now, the latest being last Saturday. Related medical costs to our Health budget are being
consumed almost on a daily basis.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Clive M. Stott


